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The UK Government has confirmed that airlines will be able to 
continue to accept biometric residence permits (BRP), or EU 

Settlement Scheme biometric residence cards (BRC), that expire on 
31 December 2024 as valid evidence of permission to travel after 

that date. This will continue until at least 31 March 2025. 

 

If you have a BRP or BRC and are planning to travel over the festive 
break, please take them with you as well as your share code in order  

to access your eVisa. 

Wishing you all a safe trip 


